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MR Simon Smith
15 / 22 Fairlight ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I completely endorse the building of 3 squash courts in North Manly.
In addition, I propose that 6 courts would be a better overall number given the numbers who
play squash and the increasing interest now squash has been included in the next Olympic
Games.
Many schools find it difficult to offer squash as a sports option because of the current dearth
of decent squash courts, so if we had more courts we could have even more uptake in what is
well known to be one of, if not THE best all round fitness sport on the world.
Who knows, we could raise another Olympic Champion here in Manly & the N Beaches - we
already have one Olympic Champion in Michelle Martin AO (also multiple Commonwealth
medals and World No. multiple times!)




